
FAQ n.44552

FAQs:
Medical, Regulations

Question:
Who can perform the Cabin crew aero-medical assessment?

Answer:
Cabin Crew aero-medical assessment can be performed by any AeMC or AME authorized to
perform aero-medical examinations in accordance with Regulation (EU) 1178/2011. In addition
to that, subject to national provisions, aero-medical examinations and assessments may be
performed by Occupational Health Medical Practitioners (OHMPs). For more details, please
refer to the website of the competent authority of a Member State where you are planning to
apply. The list of Member States and the websites of their competent authorities can be found
on our website under 'EASA by Country'.
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